
We have made music a ladder by which
souls may ascend to the realm on high.

~ Bahá’u’lláh

 

 

You are warmly invited to

The 13th Annual 

Georgia Sanchez Los Angeles Bahá’í

Gospel Music
Led by Van Gilmer

Musical Director, Bahá’í House of Worship Choir, Wilmette, Illinois

Los Angeles Bahá’í Center
5755 Rodeo Road  at  LaCienega  Boulevard

Workshop and Concert

Dear Friends, 
You are invited to participate in the Gospel Choir Workshop Weekend in Los Ange-
les.  You all know the contribution that our dear Van Gilmer has made with his 
music and his life.  Our desire is that you help us honor him by attending and 
bringing your voice to this fun, uplifting and amazing event.  

If you are unable to attend we ask that you vigorously invite your friends and 
family who may live in the greater Los Angeles Area to join us for the Workshop if 
they sing, and the concert to celebrate with us!

We have a few surprises for Van!  We’d like your HELP TO KEEP THIS SECRET! WE’RE 
HONORING VAN AS PART OF THE PROGRAM! We are celebrating his service and 
devotion to this event for the past 13 years, and his gift of bringing and creating 
wonderful music that proclaims the message of our Faith.  We hope you JOIN US 
and help us KEEP THE SECRET! 

WORKSHOP AND CONCERT DETAILS:
SATURDAY WORKSHOP:  $25.00 - JUNE 25 - 8:00 AM  Continental Breakfast and 
Registration 9:00AM - 5:00PM - GOSPEL WORKSHOP REHEARSAL (Includes lunch and 
breaks)

SUNDAY PROGRAM AND GOSPEL CONCERT:  12PM - 2PM (Approximately 90 
mins.) Followed by Potluck Lunch

QUESTIONS?: email me at Martine.Hubbard@gmail.com or
call/TEXT me on 909-997-8265.


